
PODAR INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, JALNA
Circular: Corona virus COVID-19: Advisory

Date: 04 April 2020
Dear Parents,

At the onset of this email, we would like to remind you that ‘Panic causes tunnel vision’, so let us
remember to stay calm and stay informed.
The School will follow all Government Advisories & Guidelines with regards to precautionary
holidays and will keep our parents informed in a timely fashion.
As we are all aware the virus (COVID-19) is contagious, so here is a list of small precautionary
measures that we request you to follow and also reiterate the same with children. We will also as
always, remind them of the importance of following hygiene practices that help in preventing such
diseases.

Essential Steps shared by the World Health Organisation :
Wash your hands frequently: Regularly and thoroughly clean your hands with an alcohol-based
hand rub or wash them with soap and water.
Maintain social distancing: Maintain at least 1 metre (3 feet) distance between yourself and
anyone who is coughing or sneezing.
Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth: Hands touch many surfaces and can pick up viruses.
Once contaminated, hands can transfer the virus to your eyes, nose or mouth.
Practice respiratory hygiene: Make sure you, and the people around you, follow good respiratory
hygiene. This means covering your mouth and nose with your bent elbow or tissue when you cough
or sneeze.
If you have fever, cough and difficulty breathing, seek medical care early: Stay home if you feel
unwell. If you have a fever, cough and difficulty breathing, seek medical attention and call in advance.
Stay informed and follow advice given by your healthcare provider: Stay informed on the latest
developments about COVID-19. National and local authorities will have the most up to date
information on whether COVID-19 is spreading in your area.
It is also recommended that travelling outside the country or to crowded places unless
it is unavoidable, be kept to the minimum.
Please find a link that you can share with your children to guide them through
simple precautionary measures.
https://www.npr.org/sections/goatsandsoda/2020/02/28/809580453/just-for-kids-a-comic-exploring-
the-new-coronavirus

We urge you to practice healthy eating, maintain healthy sleep patterns and most importantly stay calm
and stay healthy.

Warm Regards
Principal
Podar International School, Jalna



Podar International School, Jalna

Date: 9th November 2020

PIS/JALNA/2020-2021/010

Dear Parents,

Kindly note:

1. We are happy to inform you that the Physical school
will run especially for Grade IX & X with effect from 23rd

November 2020.
2. The Parent’s consent form towards the physical

reporting of their ward will be shared with you on 11th of
November 2020 by your respective class teachers.

3. Interested may fill in and submit the form in our
reception counter or you may send it through your
child on the day of reporting to school.

4. Virtual classes will be arranged simultaneously for the
children who are unable to attend the school
physically.

5. The reporting timings will be shared with you along with
the consent form by the teachers.

Regards

Principal



Podar International School, Jalna

Date: 24th September 2020

PIS/JALNA/2020-2021/08

Dear Parents,

Kindly note:

1. Mid Term Examination for Grade IX & X and Half yearly
examination for Grade III to VIII is scheduled from 12th

October to 19th October 2020.
2. The Time table will be shared with you by your class

teachers through Email, betweenus and What’sapp.
3. Open house for the Half yearly examination is

scheduled on 7th November 2020.
4. Diwali vacation commences from12th November to

16th November 2020.
5. The school reopens on 17th November 2020 after Diwali

break.
6. Inter Podar Quiz competition will be held during the 4th

week of November after the Diwali vacation. The dates
and the details will be shared with you shortly.

Regards

Principal



Podar International School, Jalna

Date: 21st December 2020

PIS/JALNA/2020-2021/014

Dear Parents

Kindly note:

1. Prelims for grade X is scheduled in the month of
January 2021 and will be conducted physically. The
students are requested to attempt the paper.

2. The dates for the prelims will be shared with you by 1st

week of January 2021.
3. Virtual Christmas celebration is scheduled on 23rd

December 2020.
4. Christmas vacation commences from 24th December

2020 to the 27th December 2020
5. The school re-opens on 28th December 2020.

WE WISH YOU ALL A HAPPY CHRISTMAS AND PROSPEROUS
NEW YEAR 2021.

Regards

Principal



Podar International School, Jalna

Date: 15th February 2021

PIS/JALNA/2020-2021/017

Dear Parents

Kindly note the following information:

1. Final examination for this academic session 2020-2021
to be commenced from 5th March 2021 and will end on
19th March 2021 for the students of Grade III to IX

2. The time table scheduled for the same has already
been shared with you through email by the respective
class teachers.

3. Due to ongoing Pandemic crisis the exams will be
conducted virtually through online platform.

4. Virtual open house for Grade I to IX is scheduled on 27th

March 2021.
5. A short summer break will commence from 20th March

2021 to 31st March 2021.

Regards

Principal



Podar International School, Jalna
Date: 27th March 2021

PIS/JALNA/2020-2021/020

Dear Parents,

Kindly note:

1. Virtual school re-opens on1st of April 2021. We
welcome all our students for the new academic
session 2021-2022.

2. The Virtual school time table will be shared with
you on 30th March 2021 by your respective class
teachers.

3. Long summer vacation will commence from 1st

May 2021.
4. The re-opening of the school after the long

summer break will be on 10th June 2021.

We wish you all the best for the upcoming new
academic session 2021-2022.

Regards

Principal


